Charlie Beardmore,
President
Penguins Against Cancer,
c/o Fenwycks,
Tekels Avenue,
Camberley,
Surrey,
GU15 2LB



26 July 2018

Dear Penguins Against Cancer,

Thank you from Target Ovarian Cancer

I am writing to thank you for donating an amazing £1000 to Target Ovarian Cancer. Please extend our thanks to all of your members for their generosity and support.

"Target Ovarian Cancer has funded some of the best research from the best centres, focusing on strategies for novel treatments as well as improving palliative care."

Professor Henry Kitchener, University of Manchester

Research spend on ovarian cancer in the UK has dropped by a third in five years. We're saying enough is enough - it's time to TAKE OVAR. Thanks to your support, we're funding life-saving research to help double survival rates. Because of you, women will get the treatment they need.

Already your gift is bringing comfort, hope and guidance to nearly 8,000 women living with ovarian cancer and their families in the UK. If you ever have any questions or if you'd like to know more on how you're helping women with ovarian cancer, please do contact me.

On behalf of everyone at Target Ovarian Cancer, thank you again for your continued support.

Susan Booth

Director of Development sbooth@targetovariancancer.org.uk 020 7923 5474

Board of Trustees: Emma Kane (Chair) Shona Spence (Honorary Treasurer) Margaret Chamberlain Alexandra Cran-McGreehin Andrew Harrison

Patrons: Professor Sir Kenneth Calman KCB MD FRCS FRSE Dame Janet Gaymer DBE QC Sarah Greene

Chief Executive: Annwen Jones 2 Angel Gate
City Road
London EC1V 2PT
020 7923 5470
info@targetovariancancer.org.uk
targetovariancancer.org.uk